
Friday 7th July 2023 

 

Re: PATH Parent Governors 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

As members of our PATH community, we would like to share an opportunity for you to ac琀椀vely 
par琀椀cipate in the selec琀椀on process for recrui琀椀ng two PATH Parent Governors. You may be aware that 
we recently sought nomina琀椀ons for the posi琀椀on of two Parent Governors for the PATH Partnership. 
These posi琀椀ons play a key role in represen琀椀ng the views and interests of parents, while contribu琀椀ng 
to the strategic development of our three schools.  

I am pleased to announce that the following individuals have submi琀琀ed their applica琀椀ons for the 
posi琀椀on as Parent Governors: 

1. Nessa Var琀椀s 

2. Garry Beardsworth 

3. Joel Oakley 

4. Kelley Evans 

Each applicant has provided a brief statement outlining their skills, experience and reasons for their 
interests in becoming a Parent Governor. These statements can be accessed using the link below. 

We kindly request that you take 琀椀me to read through each statement and consider the candidates’ 
suitability for this important role. We encourage you to cast your votes, expressing your preferences 
for the two candidates whom you believe will best serve the interests of our PATH Community.  

The vo琀椀ng will open today and will close on Friday 14th July at 12 o’clock midday.  

Please submit your vote electronically using the link below. As there are two Parent Governor 
vacancies, you can make two votes using the online form. All votes will be treated with the utmost 
con昀椀den琀椀ality, and the appointed Parent Governors will be announced during the following week, 
a昀琀er the vo琀椀ng period has closed.  

h琀琀ps://forms.o昀케ce.com/e/xM3yqxQmn3  

I highly encourage you to take part in this process and help shape the future of our three schools. Your 
involvement as parents and carers is invaluable and the Parent Governor posi琀椀ons provides an 
excellent opportunity to contribute to the educa琀椀on and welfare of the children.  

Thank you for your con琀椀nued support and commitment to the PATH Partnership. Should you have any 
ques琀椀ons or require any support with the vo琀椀ng process, please do not hesitate to contact the school 
o昀케ces. 

Kind regards, 

Lucy Eldridge 

Head of Two Mile Ash School 

https://forms.office.com/e/xM3yqxQmn3

